» Golden Gate City

Collier County Transmission Water Main Improvements

ROAD WORK NOTICE

UTILITY CONSTRUCTION AND
ROAD CLOSURE ON 39TH STREET SW BETWEEN 15TH AVENUE SW AND GREEN BOULEVARD
SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 — OCTOBER 11, 2024

Beginning Monday, September 16, through Friday, October 11, crews will be preparing the road for underground utility
work to install a new water main pipe. 39th Street SW will be closed between 15th Avenue SW and Green Boulevard.
Residents will need to head north on 39th Street SW and follow detour signs. Residents will be able to access 15"
Avenue SW and their property at all times during construction. This construction will not interrupt receiving mail and/or
deliveries.

Customers will be notified if they are affected by temporary water service interruption.

Drivers, pedestrians, and bicyclists should use caution and be aware of construction equipment and vehicles entering/

exiting streets in the project area. This schedule may be subject to change due to inclement weather and unforeseen
conditions.

For questions about the project, contact the Collier County public information consultant,
Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at 239-778-7002 or by e-mail to info@GGCWaterTransmission.com.

To learn more about the project, please visit: wwvw.GGCWaterTransmission.com

Si tiene preguntas o desea obtener mas informacion sobre el proyecto, por favor contactenos 239-778-7002.
Si w gen kesyon oswa ou ta renmen plis enfomasyon sou pwojé a, tanpri vizite sit enténét la nan 239-778-7002.
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